
Jeannie Lowell 

From: 	 Maxine <maxjg@gmavt.net> 
Sent: 	 Monday, March 14, 2016 11:01 AM 

To: 	 Jeannie Lowell 
Subject: 	 Fwd: Marijuana email to file 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Joanie Kavanaugh <joaniekav@ madrivercom> 
Subject: Marijuana 
Date: March 3, 2016 at 5:40:49 PM GMT-5 
To: maxjg@gmavt.net   
Cc: Greshin Adam <adamoreshin@madrivercom> 

Hi Maxine & Adam 

I was just reading the VR and saw the article of support for the Cannabis regulation bill, and to contact you. 

We, both Mike and I DO NOT SUPPORT the passing of this bill. I feel it will be terrible for our state. I'm sure 
you are aware of statistics in CO, but crime has risen in CO as has the number of homeless since they 
passed. There's been an increase in driving while "stoned" as well. 

I don't get why there's such a strong urge for VT to be "The FIRST" on matters such as this and GMO bill. 

Collecting taxes to support Opiate abuse by approving/regulating another abusive substance, REALLY! Just 
ridiculous. 

joanie 

Maxine Grad, Chair 
House Judiciary Committee 
House of Representatives 
Montpelier, VT 05633 
maxjg@gmavt.net  

1 


	Page 1

